
1961 Ford Thunderbird
Owned & Shown by George Bifano of Columbus, NJ

George’s comment:

“I have owned my ’61 Thunderbird (Lucy) for 7 years.  It received a rotiserre restoration by

the previous owner. Over the course of the seven years I have re-chromed both bumpers,

numerous other trim parts, added period correct Kelsey Hayes wire wheels and Coker wide

whites, had the engine compartment completely detailed to include all correct hoses, wires,

nuts, bolts and period correct battery. It has been a labor of love.   In the seven years owned

the T’Bird has amassed 116 awards including 26 Best in Shows.”


